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 To Gov. Asa Hutchinson and the Department of Environmental Quality

To all the above and other relevant persons and entities concerning C&H Hog Farms
permit,

I have personally lived here for 28 years and reside with my wife and daughter in the
Beautiful surrounds of NWA as my mother was born and raised here in St Vincent
AR. I have been appalled about the permit and continued existence of the C&H Hog
Farm since conception by the seemingly illegal approval process by the Department
of Environmental Quality. Pigs do not care where they are raised and slaughtered but
their human neighbors and visiting tourists have concerns about the proximity in
regards to the Buffalo National River. What seriously flawed rational allowed this in
the first place is beyond all reasonable comprehension.  My family, my neighbors, my
church, and my relatives i.e  Zimmermans, Baltzs, O'Donnells, Whites, Thielemiers,
Pfeifiers, ect. ect. are all card carrying voters with a driver's license, so their votes will
count to alter the political landscape of all offending persons who do not help to end
the disastrous C&H Hog Farm. 
Joseph H. Beil
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